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(Celebrating 60 years of Glorious existence)
C/o Union Bank of India

15 India Exchange Place

Kolkata – 700 001
Email : aiubefhome@gmail.com
4th November 2020
Circular No. 140/XVI/2020
To All Units and CC members,

Woman Sub-Committee Members & Permanent Invitees
Dear Comrades,
Agitation for settlement of long pending burning issues
Members of our Federation along with the members of All India Union Bank Staff Federation, All India Union Bank Employees Congress, Union Bank Staff Association and Union Bank of India Employees Union, Delhi are jointly in the midst of a struggle for settlement of long pending genuine and burning issues of Award staff members. It would have been better had this struggle been under the banner of Joint Forum of Union Bank Unions. However, All India Union Bank Sena Union has extended moral support to this struggle since they have difficulty in actively participating in the struggle. Our fervent appeal to all those employees outside these six Unions to extend their solidarity and support to the struggle as they can see that the strongest union [of 83%] is not using their formidable strength to settle these long pending burning issues. We are happy to observe that some employees not belonging to any of these six Unions have started showing their interest in the struggle. We consider this feature to be an additional strength for the struggle.
We are sending herewith two modified specimens for poster, no. 1 for printing and displaying in branches/offices and no. 2 for circulation through WhatsApp, email etc. We are already late in finalising the specimen in consultation with other unions, hence we request you to get it printed as early as possible on receipt of this circular.

We are also sending herewith a uniform format for Memorandum to be submitted in English / respective Regional language by each and every member of our Federation on 12.11.2020. Accordingly, arrange to get it ready in your respective Regional language and ensure that all members submit the Memorandum on that date. Our Units in Hindi speaking areas are requested to get the Memorandum ready in Hindi and send a copy of the same to the undersigned for finalisation. PLEASE NOTE THAT THE MEMORANDUM WILL BE ON A PLAIN PAPER AND NOT IN LETTER HEAD OF THE UNION. Implement the programme with all seriousness to make it a grand success.

With Best Wishes,
Yours comradely
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Jagannath Chakraborty
General Secretary
